
From: Shavo, Katherine <kshavo@aging.sc.gov> 
To: Morris, Steve <smorris@aging.sc.gov>

Dickinson, Gerry <gdickinson@aging.sc.gov> 
Date: 12/22/2016 4:01:28 PM

Subject: MOW info for INTERNAL use 
Attachments: MOW info for INTERNAL use.pdf

Hi,
Attached is a document originally prepared by Gerry and updated by myself last year. It might be helpful in
understanding the Meals on Wheels organization.

Gerry, I did add the very last paragraph that starts with “Note” because of the fact that many meals on wheels are
expanding the range of services offered.

Have a great day,
Katherine Shavo, MS, RDN, LD
Nutrition Program Manager
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
803-734-0561
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